
Week of May 11                                       Chilton Elementary Prekindergarten  Extended Break Assignments 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Reading 
(approximately 20 
minutes per day) 

Online: Letter  Z 
assignment on 
Google classroom; 
Starfall.com 
abcya.com 
OR 
Paper:  
Monday’s 
Worksheets: Letter Z 
and Blending 
worksheet 

Online: Watch Letter 
Z ; 
Starfall.com 
abcya.com 
OR 
Paper:   
Tuesday’s 
Worksheets: Letter Z 
Blending worksheet 

Online: Letter Z 
assignment on 
Google classroom; 
Starfall.com 
abcya.com 
OR  
Paper:  
Wednesday 
Worksheets: Letter Z 
Blending worksheet 

Online: Watch Read 
Aloud video; 
Starfall.com 
abcya.com 
OR 
Paper:  
Thursday’s 
Worksheets Letter Z 
Blending worksheet 

Online: Letter Sound 
assignment on 
Google classroom; 
Starfall.com 
abcya.com 
OR 
Paper:   
Friday’s  Worksheets: 
Letter Z 
Blending worksheet 

Math 
(approximately 20 
minutes per day) 

Online: Watch Math 
Video and complete 
Assignment on 
Google Classroom;  
abcya.com: Math 
Games 
OR  
Paper:   
1. Count to 100 
2.  Addition 
Worksheet  

Online Watch Math 
Video and complete 
Assignment on 
Google Classroom;  
abcya.com: Math 
Games 
 
OR  
Paper:  
1. Count to 100 
2. Addition 
Worksheet 

Online:  Watch Math 
Video and complete 
Assignment on 
Google Classroom;  
abcya.com: Math 
Games 
OR  
Paper:   
1.Count to 100 
2. Addition 
Worksheet 

Online:  Watch Math 
Video and complete 
Assignment on 
Google Classroom;  
abcya.com: Math 
Games 
OR  
Paper:   
1. Count to 100 
2. Addition 
Worksheet 

Online:  Watch Math 
Video and complete 
Assignment on 
Google Classroom;  
abcya.com: Math 
Games 
OR  
Paper:   
1. Count to 100 
2.  Addition 
Worksheet 

Writing 
(approximately 20 
minutes per day) 

Online: 
https://www.abcya.com 
/games/letter_trace 
Uppercase Letters 
OR  
Paper:   
1. Practice writing 
student’s first and 
last name. 

Online: 
https://www.abcya.com 
/games/letter_trace 
numbers 

OR  
Paper: 
1. Have student copy 
Z words from the 
pantry.   

Online: 
https://www.abcya.com 
/games/letter_trace 
lowercase letters 
OR  
Paper:   
1. Read a book and 
write down words 
with Z. 

Online: 
https://www.abcya.com 
/games/letter_trace 
Uppercase Letters 
OR  
Paper:  
1. Copy Z Words 
from reading 
worksheet. 

Online: 
https://www.abcya.com 
/games/letter_trace 
lowercase letters 
OR  
Paper:   
1. Say the alphabet 
out loud as the 
student write them 
down in the writing 

https://www.abcya.com/
https://www.abcya.com/
https://www.abcya.com/
https://www.abcya.com/
https://www.abcya.com/


2. Think of animals 
that start with the 
letter Z 

2. Practice writing 
student’s first and 
last name. 

 2. Practice writing 
student’s first and 
last name. 

2. Practice writing 
student’s first and 
last name. 

section of their 
packet. Any letters 
they don't know by 
memory, students 
will practice writing 
them down. 

Science/Social 
Studies 
(approximately 20 
minutes per day) 

Online: Watch Video 
on Google 
Classroom. Draw and 
post a picture of your 
favorite nocturnal 
animal. 
Or  
Paper: 
1. Read page 1-2 
from the Booklet 
“Nocturnal Animals” 
2. Science 
Worksheet: Draw an 
animal that is awake 
during the day and 
an animal that is 
nocturnal.  
 

Online: Watch 
YouTube on Google 
Classroom. Respond 
to the two questions 
provided in the 
instructions. 
Or  
Paper: 
1. Read page 3- 4 
from the Booklet 
“Nocturnal Animals” 
2.  Science 
Worksheet: Sort 
which animals are 
nocturnal and which 
animals are not.  
 

Online: Watch 
YouTube on Google 
Classroom. Respond 
to the two questions 
provided in the 
instructions Or  
Paper: 
1. Read page 5-6 
from the Booklet 
“Nocturnal Animals” 
2. Science 
Worksheet: Label the 
parts of a bat. 

Online: Online: 
Watch YouTube on 
Google Classroom. 
Respond to the two 
questions provided in 
the instructions Or  
Paper: 
1. Read page 7 from 
the Booklet 
“Nocturnal Animals”  
2. Nocturnal Animal 
Craft: Build your own 
bat.  

Online: Online: 
Watch YouTube on 
Google Classroom. 
Respond to the two 
questions provided in 
the instructions Or  
Paper: 
1. Nocturnal Animal 
Research Project: 
Pick a nocturnal 
animal (it can be one 
that you learned 
about this week or a 
new animal) and 
research some 
interest facts about 
this animal. 

 

*********If you need more work, you can read a book for 20 minutes daily. Ask students to find words that begin the letters they have gone over 

for that day. 


